
 

This week in Nursery 

2nd May, 2022 

           P.S.E.D. 
 
It was very exciting this week because 
Mr Taylor bought Chester, the school 
dog to Nursery. We spoke to the 
children about how we should behave 
around animals and the children were 
fantastic!  

                            C.L. 
 
One of our stories this week was called, 
‘100 dogs’. The children listened 
beautifully and, at the end, talked 
about what kind of dog they would like 
for example, a spotty, sleepy, happy, 
dog!  
   

                                                            P.D.                                                       
For PE this week we went out on the field to play with tennis rackets and 
balls. We had fun balancing the ball on our bat and we tried really hard to 
hit the ball as far as we could! 

                Mathematics 
 
This week in mathematics we have 
been revising our 2D and 3D shapes. 
We practised naming the shapes we 
could see and also describing some 
of their properties.  
 
 

                Literacy 
 
Our new letter for this week was ‘v’. 
We thought of lots of different 
words beginning with ‘v’ and we 
enjoyed playing silly soup where we 
had to blend the sounds in the 
‘ingredients’.  
 
 

                     U.W. 
As I said earlier, it was very exciting to 
have Mr Taylor and Chester come to 
visit Nursery. We learnt lots about 
what you need to do to look after a dog 
and it was great to see Chester doing 
some tricks. We all got a chance to 
stroke him too!  

                        E.A.D. 
 
The children have enjoyed playing with 
our small world dogs, creating little 
homes and obstacle courses for them. 
They have also had the chance to draw 
a picture of a dog too.  
 

Special Notices: 
Our trip to Ash End House Farm is on Wednesday, May 11th. Please 
check the weather and ensure your child is suitably dressed. They will 
need to wear their school jumper or cardigan. We aim to be back at 
school by 3.30, depending on the traffic.  

Thank you  
 


